
P.S. I’ve included a 
bookmark (or fridge 

decoration) with prayer 
requests for my summer 

trip to Yellowstone! 
Please pray for us! 



 Saying Goodbye to Dartmouth 

Well, it seems very hard to believe, but this is the last newsletter I will write you from the backwoods of 
New Hampshire. In three days I’ll be leaving for my summer in Yellowstone and Colorado, and by the 
middle of August I will be settling into life in Rhode Island and readjusting to working at Brown U. Wow. 
This is a very bittersweet time for me.  
 
I’ve been busy this month working on fundraising and saying goodbye to friends here and to my students 
(who are, of course, also friends). In the deep sadness of leaving them, I’ve been struck over and over by 
God’s graciousness to me. He has been doing such a good work in my life here, and there are so many 
people whom I will deeply miss! I know that there are great things ahead in Rhode Island (which is why I’m 
moving!), but the decision to leave has given me much opportunity to reflect on all of the ways God has 
blessed my time here at Dartmouth. 
 
Thank you, thank you for your investment in the lives of the students I’ve been working with. I could never 
recount to you all of the ways I’ve seen God at work in our ministry here, but, in leaving, I wanted to give 
you a few snapshots of some of the women I’ve been working with, and the way our (yours and my) 
investment in them is being multiplied and passed on to others. 

An Update from Faye :: May 23, 2007 

Kim got involved with Campus Crusade here during her freshman year and will be graduating 
this June. She is headed off to be a missionary in Turkey (the country with the least access to 
Christianity in the whole world) with Mission to Unreached Peoples. She will be joining a team 
of others (including her parents) who are trying to find ways to reach every segment of society in 
Turkey with the gospel. Kim will be attending medical school there in order to be trained as a 
doctor for the future and be a voice for Christ to the future doctors of the country.  

Naomi also has been involved with Campus Crusade since the beginning and is probably the 
woman I’ve spent the most time investing in. Gosh, I’ll miss her! She is graduating this June, as 
well, and is headed off to Oxford, England to work with Campus Crusade staff there to train 
Oxford students in being witnesses for Christ to their classmates. Naomi, like Kim, wants to be 
used to reach people who have little access to the gospel, so she’s really excited about the large 
number of international students who study at Oxford.  

Many people have been asking the question, “Who’s going to take your place at Dartmouth once 
you leave?” The answer is that CCC is not assigning any new female staff here, but some of my 
students are taking up the charge to build into others. This term, Kim and Naomi (above), and 
Sarah, Annie and Melanie (three of the women at left) have all been meeting weekly to 
encourage one another and support one another in their mentoring of other students. They are 
each meeting with 2-4 younger women to help them to grow in their faith in Christ. Sarah, 
Annie and Mel are all juniors, so will be around next year to build into the younger students and 
continue to pass on what has been given to them. 


